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U.S. Senator Mike DeWine to Visit  
On Friday, Ohio’s U.S. Senator, Mike DeWine, will visit the Central 
Ohio Aerospace and Technology Center Base Campus for a tour.  
His visit will include briefings with Boeing, DCMA, Bionetics, and 
AFMETCAL officials and tours of key workload areas. 

GO TO:   http://HNLCPA.com/news/dewine.htm 

OnTheBase.com Calendar & Marquee 
So many people jump straight to the Weather Station or 
WeatherCam pages of OnTheBase.com that they miss noteworthy 
things to start their day.  The front page of OnTheBase.com has 
current weather from the Base weather station, upcoming calendar 
items, and that day’s marquee message along with links to timely 
Base topics.  Bookmark it!  

GO TO:   http://OnTheBase.com/ 

Kaiser Drive Extension Completed 
Except for a few punch list items, the 4,200 foot Kaiser Drive 
extension project is now complete.  The South Campus has a way 
to be reached by road. The project represents the first major 
infrastructure improvement in 50 years.  The milestone was noted 
by The Advocate and Business First. 

GO TO:   http://COATC.com/project     

National Publication Features COATC  
The successful privatization of the Newark AFB is featured in the 
Summer 2005 edition of the International Economic Development 
Council’s Economic Development Journal.  The Port Authority was 
invited to submit an article for publication that was accepted.  
IEDC is a sister organization to the NAID/ADC which published a 
similar article in February of this year. 

GO TO:   http://HNLCPA.com/news/iedcedj1005.pdf 

 


